
 

Jeanine Townsend 

Clerk to the Board 

State Water Resources Control Board 

P.O. Box 100 

Sacramento, CA 95814-0100 

 

Dear Jeanine, 

 

We need MORE fresh water released into the San Joaquin, not less. The 

State Water Board’s own Delta Flows report released in August 2010 called 

for more fresh water for the Delta! 

Moreover, construction of weirs, watersheds, and reverse osmosis plants 

should be considered before any additional water is taken from the Delta! 

 

Please distribute this letter to all concerned parties. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Brent Bordanaro 

www.brent@bordanaroandson.com 

1690 Riverlake Road          

Discovery Bay            

CA. 94505            

Phone: 925-513-3018 

 

 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-26-13

http://www.brent@bordanaroandson.com/


 


